
Anti-Discrimination Clause in Advertising Contracts 
 
Cohan Radio Group, Inc. does not discriminate on the basis of race or ethnicity in the sale of 
advertising on its stations.  At one time, this policy was hand stamped on each advertising 
contract for the stations.  Subsequently the stations adopted a computerized form advertising 
agreement, eliminating the hand stamping process.  This computerized agreement 
inadvertently omitted the anti-discrimination clause.  As a result of this oversight, contracts 
for advertising running on the stations as of September 27, 2019, do not contain a clause 
regarding the licensee’s anti-discrimination policy. The licensee has revised its computerized 
agreement to include an anti-discrimination clause and all contracts for new advertising on 
the station will contain an anti-discrimination clause. 

 


